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Annual School Supply Giveaway 
 

The National City Police Department will be hosting this year’s School Supply 
Giveaway event on Wednesday, July 26, 2023 from 8:30am-12pm.  This year’s 
annual event is made possible because of generous contributions and 
involvement from our community partners: Walmart, Costco, and the Lions Club 
in National City.  Over the years, our valuable community partnerships have 
helped to give our police officers and professional staff members the means to 
share basic learning supplies with students in our elementary schools at the 
beginning of each school year.  
 
Each year, two elementary schools within the National School District are 
selected to participate in this event.  Palmer Way Elementary and Lincoln Acres 
Elementary were selected this year.  Participating police officers and professional 
staff members will meet at Palmer Way Elementary School to kick off the event.  
After the school supplies are delivered to the students there, team members will 
rejoin at Lincoln Acres Elementary School to begin distributing school supplies to 
the students there. 
 
It is estimated that we will be at each school location during these times: 
 
Date: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 
 
08:30am to 10:00am  Palmer Way Elementary School 
    2900 Palmer Street 
    National City, CA 91950 
 
10:00am to 1200pm Lincoln Acres Elementary School 
    2200 S. Lanoitan Avenue 
    National City, CA 91950    
 
 



 
Participating police officers and professional staff members will distribute these 
basic school supplies directly to the students at each of the mentioned 
elementary schools while they are in their classrooms.  This will provide a great 
opportunity for us to share our support, enthusiasm, and confidence in their 
abilities to excel as students.   
  
The National City Police Department is committed to our partnership with the 
National and Sweetwater Union High School Districts in order to aid in the 
development of our young community members through safety, education and 
training.   
 
Members of the media are highly encouraged to attend.  Please contact NCPD 
Community Services Sergeant Kenneth Springer in advance if you have any 
questions about this event. 
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